
UTA Snow Removal Efforts 

UTA prioritizes our snow removal efforts to ensure that our modest staff are able to keep the UTA 

transit system moving.  We make every effort to prepare our stops in advance of storm arrival.  Once 

the snow storm does arrive, our first priority is to keep our operations system working by clearing the 

way for our trains and buses to get to the garage or rail yard, as well as UTA facilities that support bus 

and train operations.  We then focus our snow removal efforts on high traffic areas such as TRAX and 

FrontRunner stations, bus intermodal hubs, bus rapid transit (BRT) stops and park-and-ride lots.  Snow 

removal at these locations may require several passes.  Once snow is completely removed from these 

locations, and to ensure that customers with disabilities are able to access UTA bus serves, we then turn 

our efforts to removing snow at bus stops where accessibility is a high priority.  A priority list for bus 

stops will be developed annually based on customer requests for snow removal.   

 

To let UTA know about a facility where snow removal requires our attention, please contact UTA’s 

Customer Service department at (801) 743-3882.    


